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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

Contact: Angie Stump Denton, adenton@hereford.org or 785-363-7263
July 17, 2014
 

Youth Chosen for Hereford Industry Dedication
 

KANSAS CITY, Mo. ​​​— Three National Junior Hereford Association (NJHA) members were selected as Junior Golden Bull Award winners July 11 at the 15th Annual VitaFerm Junior National Hereford Expo (JNHE) in Harrisburg, Pa. 

Each year the National Hereford Women (NHW) and the NJHA sponsor the Junior Golden Bull Awards for young adults in ninth through 12th grade. Winners are selected from each grade represented based on their written application focusing on participation and leadership in the state and national Hereford associations as well as community activities. 


This year the award recipients are: ninth grade – Amy Larson, Tecumseh, Okla.; 11th grade – Brett Jones, Darlington, Wis.; and 12th grade – Harrison Smith, Gatesville, Texas. There were no 10th grade applicants.

Amy Larson, 14, has been a member of Junior Hereford Association of Oklahoma and the NJHA for seven years. At the 2011 JNHE, Amy’s team won the quiz bowl competition, and in 2013 she won the people category of the photography contest.  In 2012 she won a class at the JNHE. She is also a longtime member of the Oklahoma Junior Cattlemen’s Association. Last year, she received the 8th grade Senior Prospect Award.
  
Brett Jones, 17, has been a member of the NJHA and the Wisconsin Junior Hereford Association (WJHA) for 11 years. He has been a WJHA director since 2009 and is currently the treasurer. This summer he will attend his third consecutive PRIDE (Program for Reaching Individuals Determined to Excel) Convention. He also won the 9th grade Junior Golden Bull Award.

Harrison Smith, 18, has been a member of the NJHA and the Texas Junior Hereford Association (TJHA) since 2004. He has served the TJHA as junior and senior director, parliamentarian, president and is currently treasurer. He is active in livestock judging in 4-H and FFA and plans to continue livestock judging in college. He has been the recipient of the 9th, 10th and 11th grade Junior Golden Bull Awards.

The 2014 VitaFerm Junior National Hereford Expo was sponsored in part by Biozyme Inc., St. Joseph, Mo. The NJHA is one of the most active junior programs in the country with approximately 3,000 members. The NJHA’s mission is to create and promote enthusiasm for the breed while providing opportunities through leadership, education and teamwork. For more information about the NJHA, visit www.jrhereford.org.

###
For JNHE pictures and additional news releases, visit www.herefordphotoshop.com/media. 
Junior Golden Bowl Award winners (l to r) are: Brett Jones, Darlington, Wis., 11th grade; and Harrison Smith, Gatesville, Texas, 12th grade. Not pictured is Amy Larson, Tecumseh, Okla., ninth grade.
